
 “I  have never before
witnessed the

outpouring of love,
support, and

generosity that I do at
Billy's Place. Keeping
our safe community

strong in this climate is
a tall order, but

together with you, we
know we can do it.

Thank you!”
Sarah Baker, Board

President
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Thanks to generous supporters, 2022 was another year of significant growth for Billy's Place. We're

excited to be partnering with more schools, healthcare companies, workplaces, and others across

the Valley to bring greater awareness to childhood grief.  The need for ongoing grief support for

kids and families is so critical right now. 

Together, we're spreading the impact of Billy's Place to reach more families where they are, while

continuously strengthening our groups and peer support initiatives. Thank you for ensuring more kids

and families who are grieving have a safe community to support them. Thanks for being our rock

stars! 

WWW.BILLYSPLACE.ME
WWW.BILLYSPLACE.ME

Join us at the 10th annual Hike for HOPE!

933
INDIVIDUAL

DONORS

26 
HOPE

CHAMPS
MONTHLY  DONOR



Individual Donations/Employee Match
34.5%

Events
32.6%

Grants
29.4%

Other
3.6%

Program Expense
76.2%

Support Services
17.3%

Fundraising
5.2%

THANK YOU

3,261
VOLUNTEER

HOURS

Our inaugural Volunteer

Appreciation event in the

spring.




 2022 BY THE NUMBERS

LEGACY OF HOPE PARTNERS DONATE $10,000 OR MORE EACH YEAR,
STRENGTHENING THE VERY FOUNDATION OF OUR SAFE COMMUNITY

BILLY’S PLACE IS HERE THANKS TO PEOPLE AND COMPANIES WHO DEDICATE
THEIR TRUST, TIME, AND TREASURE TO US. 

GROWING AWARENESS ACROSS THE COMMUNITY

MAKING CONNECTIONS THROUGHOUT THE WEST VALLEY

#BETHERE CAMPAIGN BRINGS CHILDREN &
TEENS GRIEF AWARENESS MONTH TO SCHOOLS

COMING SOON: 
A REMEMBRANCE LICENSE PLATE

HIKE FOR HOPE DRAWS RECORD CROWD OF COMMUNITY AND FAMILY TEAMS

“As a family, we
can use our

experience as a
beacon. The loss
is real, and so is
the recovery. It’s

not something you
ever get over, but

you can move
forward.” - Matt

Roeder, Billy’s
Place family and

facilitator 

65
VOLUNTEERS

Susie Beach with Melody

Logan, accepting the

Volunteer of the Year award

Companies, schools, and families from across the
Valley came together for the Hike for HOPE and

raised nearly $140,000 to support kids and families! 

We’re busy forging partnerships and introducing Billy’s
Place to mental health organizations, schools, and
community groups so we can support each other.  

52%
INCREASE 

IN GROUP NIGHT
PARTICIPANTS

12%
INCREASE 

IN GROUP NIGHT
OFFERINGS

3,266
GIS  PROGRAM
PARTICIPANTS

“We know that every
single day, members
of your organization
work to better the

lives of children and
families in need

throughout Arizona,
and we thank you

for allowing us to be
a small part of the

impact you are
making." - Phoenix

Suns Charities 

17,562 
PARTICIPATED IN

CHILDREN AND TEENS
GRIEF AWARENESS

MONTH 

View our financial and governance documents on our website
https://billysplace.me/financials-and-governance

GRIEF INFORMED
SCHOOL


